
   
  

COMMUNITY ROAD SAFETY MEETING & HIGHWAYS IMPROVEMENT PLAN REVIEW   

  

Thank you for attending the Community Road Safety meeting and for e-mailing your concerns 

and suggestions. Correspondence received is being carefully considered. We will respond as 

soon as possible and a brief summary report on the meeting will be issued shortly.   

  

We would also like to advise that the Parish Council’s Highways Improvement Plan Review with 

KCC Highways is now scheduled for Tuesday 27th February. This was re-scheduled from 

February 8th due to Councillor illness.   

  


